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Reference: IR904 

Date issued: 11 January 2024 

Stonewall Diversity Champions 
 

I am writing in response to your request for information regarding Stonewall Diversity 
Champions, dated 14 December 2023. 

For ease of reference, I have reproduced your questions below and set out our 
corresponding responses. 

• Was your organisation a member of the Stonewall Diversity Champions 
scheme in the financial year 2022-23? No 

• What was the membership fee given to Stonewall as part of their 
Diversity Champions programme in 2022-23 by your organisation? Not 
applicable (see above) 

• Is your organisation currently a member of Stonewall’s Diversity 
Champions programme? No 

• What additional monies have been given to Stonewall in 2022-23? We 
have not “given” any money to Stonewall in 2022-23. It may, however, be 
helpful to note that according to our records we made one payment to 
Stonewall in 2022-23, which was £450 for 5 standard job adverts. 

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Information Officer 


